

Dear Parents,

It seems to be an endless discussion. When can you bring your child(ren)? When not? What does the snot look like? Wasn't my child always having a cold? Hay fever? Is it really in the family? Should I have my child tested for asthma?

Is this a runny nose? Or is it because of the wind and cycling?

To drive you crazy!

Finally there seems to be a more relaxed situation, the children can 'just' go back to school and to Enjoy! ... a little bit of air, a little bit of work, a happier employer, satisfied customers ... The feeling of being able to rebuild, recover or continue where you left off

And then you discover a running nose or stubborn cough with your child. What to do?

Of course we do not want to endanger anyone or increase risks in any way but we do understand very well the frustration of parents who are finally given the space to take care of their own economic situation.

We want to welcome as many children as possible at Enjoy!. And we want to emphasize that the relationship we have with parents is based on trust. We rely on the judgment of the parents themselves.

Parents and the Enjoy! team know when your child is sick and has a fever. And of course your child will stay at home or we will call to pick up your child. But when there is hay fever or asthma or other allergies, the children are more than welcome to come us. We receive all children in love and with open arms.

If in doubt, we can of course always consult. You can do this with Maike (0654381816) or your own GP.

On to happy faces, with or without pollen tears or plantain nut (spoke the experts by experience;)

Love from Joy Ellen